Correspondence July/August 2021

Items of correspondence for information distributed throughout the month as required to be noted

- 1. Email from OVW Operation London Bridge
- 2. Email from CVSC Focus groups on the definition of resilience in the voluntary sector
- 3. Email from Conwy & Denbighshire Public Service Board Conwy & Denbighshire Community Green Pledges
- 4. Email from Welsh Government Welsh Government Consultation 12th July 2021
- 5. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 12th July 2021
- 6. Email from CCBC Newly Published Conwy County Borough Council Forward Work Programme June 2021
- 7. Email from CCBC 2021/22 Council Tax Second and Empty Homes Consultation
- 8. Email from CVSC The National Lottery Community Fund
- 9. Email from CCBC Minutes of the Town and Community Council Forum meeting held on 14 April 2021
- 10. Email from OVW Webinar, Local Places for Nature 2pm on 22nd July 2021
- 11. Email from Welsh Government Coronavirus COVID-19 News 14072021
- 12. Email from OVW Innovative Practice Conference 22nd September 2021
- 13. Email from OVW Litter and dog-fouling
- 14. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders Aberconwy News, 15th July 2021
- 15. Email from Awel y Môr July Newsletter
- 16. Email from Haf Jones, CCBC Community Ownership Fund
- 17. Email from CVSC Community Ownership Fund
- 18. Email from CCBC Minutes for Cabinet, 13th July 2021
- 19. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 19th July 2021
- 20. Email from Haf Jones, CCBC Carneddau Community Fund
- 21. Email from Welsh Government Wales Rural Network Round-up Issue 06: July 2021
- 22. Email from OVW New networking group to discuss Environmental issues
- 23. Email from OVW Betsi Cadwaladr Stakeholder Reference Group Meeting June 2021
- 24. Email from CCBC Conwy Youth Service Newsletter Summer 2021
- 25. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 26th July 2021
- 26. Email from Haf Lewis, CCBC (Geirionydd Road Trefriw) Prohibition of Stopping Clearway) Order 2021
- 27. Email from Bethan Wynne Jones Snowdonia National Park 70th Anniversary Celebrations
- 28. Email from OVW Electoral Reform Newsletter for July 2021
- 29. Email from Independent Remuneration Panel for Wales Review of the Remuneration Framework for Community and Town Councils
- 30. Email from CVSC E-bulletin August 2021
- 31. Email from OVW The Queen's Platinum Jubilee Beacons, 2nd June 2022
- 32. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 2nd August 2021
- 33. Email from CCBC Welsh Government Digital Democracy Grant Funding

Correspondence August/September 2021

Items of correspondence for information distributed throughout the month as required to be noted

- 1. Email from CCBC Invitation to online events to shape the County's priorities
- 2. Email from CVSC Newsletter, 6th August 2021
- 3. Email from CCBC, Streetworks Emergency TTRO for parking prohibition, Geirionydd Road Trefriw
- 4. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 9th August 2021
- 5. Email from Welsh Government, Tylee Perry Draft Local Elections (Communities) (Wales) Rules 2021
- 6. Email from Welsh Government, Rural Development Programme Sharing Success Edition 01 LEADER
- 7. Email from SNPA, Rhian Randall Survey: Our use of the Welsh Language
- 8. Email from CCBC Minutes for Cabinet, 10th August 2021
- 9. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 16th August 2021
- 10. Email from OVW Code of Conduct Guidance for Community Councils 2021
- 11. Email from CCBC, Haf Jones SNPA, The Small Community Projects Fund
- 12. Email from SPNA Decarbonisation, Sustainable Tourism and Covid Recovery Grant Funding
- 13. Email from OVW Link to One Voice Wales webinar on the Welsh government funded programme Local Places for Nature
- 14. Email from OVW Invitation to OVW and Keep Wales Tidy Webinar
- 15. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders Aberconwy News, Summer update
- 16. Email from WVCA Newsletter, 23rd August 2021
- 17. Email from OVW WG consultation on local taxes for second homes and self-catering accommodation
- 18. Email from OVW OVW Consultation response to the IRPW Remuneration Framework for Community and Town Councils Review
- 19. Email from Welsh Government Welsh Government Consultations, 31st August 2021
- 20. Email from Awel y Môr Newsletter, August 2021
- 21. Email from CCBC, Haf Jones Snowdonia Newsletter
- 22. Email from CCBC, Streetworks proposed TTRO for Nant Bwlch yr Haearn Road, Trefriw
- 23. Email from OVW WG consultation on Shaping Wales' Future
- 24. Email from CSVC September E-bulletin
- 25. Email from CCBC, Streetworks confirmation of TTRO for Nant Bwlch yr Haearn Road, Trefriw